
PRE-APPLICATION CONSULTATION FEEDBACK  

PHASE 1 CULLODEN ACADEMY 
 

FEEDBACK 

Please take a few minutes to complete this feedback form regarding the proposals.  Your answers to the questions along with 

any comments will be used to inform the Pre-Application Consultation report which will be included in the Planning Application 

Pack submitted to Highland Council. Please note that the purpose of this consultation event is to provide information and seek 

views from the public and local community regarding the development proposals.  Comments made as part of this consultation 

are not representations to the local authority.  Once a planning application is lodged, normal neighbour notification and 

publicity will be undertaken at which time there will be the opportunity to make formal representations regarding the proposal. 

General Information – This will assist us to map where responses have come from. Your personal details will not be disclosed: 

Name and Address 

 

 

Questions 

1. Having read the exhibition boards do you support the proposal for a Pase 1 Culloden Academy? 

       Yes                No 

 Please explain your answer: 

 

 

 

2. Do you agree with the site location of the Phase 1 Culloden Academy? 

       Yes                No              

Please explain your answer. 

 

 

 

3. Do you consider that the development will be of benefit to the local area?   

 Yes         No 

 

Please explain your answer and if there are any other potential benefits which should be considered. 

 

 



 

Additional Feedback – Any other comments you may have 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this form and give us your views. Please return this form by 28th January 2022 by 

email to: CLestates@highland.gov.uk 


